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Commenta received from Goveriaaeats on the aub^^ect of the 
drafi; protocol relating to the stetus of ' stateless persona 

5?he Secretary-G€neral haa the honour to transmit herewith the communication 
received from the Government of the Federal People's Republic of Yugoslavia i n 
reply to the letter addressed by the Secretary-General i n accordance v i t h General 
Aaaeably resolution 629 (TIJ) of 6 November 19^ to a l l the goverments invited 
to the làalted Kations Conference of Plenipotentiaries on the Status of Refugees 
and Stateless Persona (held at Geneva i n July I95I) with a viev to obtaining their 
coEments on the draft protocol relating, to the status of stateless persons. 

YiraosiAvm 

Iietter dated 21. itey 1^3 from the Permanent Représentative of the 
F.p . f i o of Yufy?33j5via to the United Itetlons addressed to the 
Secretary-General 

In reply to the cojamui^catlon SQA 325/5/05(1) of 1 December 1952, I have 
the honour to inform you that the (luestion of stateless persom i n Yugoslavia 
has been successfully solved by the positive meaaurea taken by i t s Government 
and i t s jurisdiction. Conseçtuently, the atatelessnesa haa been eliminated and 
i t s oases are non-exlatent i n my country. 

In the view of the above stated, the provisions contained i n the proposed 
Draft Protocol relating to the status of stateless persons are of no material 
importance to the Federal People's Republic of Yugoslavia and the Goveanaaent has 
refrained from giving i t a coaanénta on the subject, 

(Sigttgd) Leo MATES 
Permnent Representative of the F,P,R. 
of Yiigoslavia to the United liationa 
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